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GS Charity Foundation Donates to Support Victims of 

Turkey-Syria Earthquake 

 

On 6th February 2023, a 7.8 magnitude earthquake struck Turkey and 

Syria, over 7 million people were forced homeless. Thousands of 

buildings have been reduced to rubble while victims were waiting 

desperately for rescue. The tragedy shocked people around the globe. 

Governments from different regions, including China and Hong Kong 

Special Administrative Region, immediately arranged rescue teams and 

necessary supplies to Turkey and Syria to help the victims. 

 

With a steadfast will to devote its surplus to society and to achieve greater 

benefit for all, GS Charity Foundation donated total HKD 10 millions in 

three times to UNHCR, through their rescue team to provide emergency 

support to the victims. 

 

With a wholehearted gratitude to Dr. Charles Yeung and GS Charity 

Foundation, Mr. Vanno Noupech, the UNHCR Representative in China, 

together with his team visited the Hong Kong Headquarters of Glorious 



Sun Group. The senior management of the Group Mr. Peter Teo, Ms. 

Jennifer Yeung and the Chief Administrator, Mr. Steven Leung joined the 

meeting. Dr. Charles Yeung expressed his concern over the situation of 

the disaster area and worried about the food supply for the victims. Mr. 

Vanno Noupech replied, “Because of the massive number of victims and 

the continuous Russia-Ukraine war, food supply in the disaster area is a 

long term concern.” He continued, “Thanks to the enthusiastic donation 

from private enterprises (compared to the fund of governments and 

related organizations), the United Nations can support the victims directly, 

flexibly and quickly.” Mr. Vanno Noupech expressed his gratitude to the 

trust and support from Glorious Sun Group. 

 

Dr. Charles Yeung said, “The Group established GS Charity Foundation 

and allocate a certain amount of profit to the Foundation every year.” He 

encouraged the United Nations to collaborate with more enterprises, 

leading them to serve the community hence promote public welfare. Then, 

the Group and UNHCR later conducted a cheque presentation ceremony. 

UNHCR presented a certificate of appreciation and some handmade 

artworks from the victims in return. Both parties had a nice conversation. 

- Ends - 

 



 

Photo caption: Dr. Charles Yeung presented the donation cheque to 

UNHCR. 

 

 

Photo caption: UNHCR presented the certificate of appreciation to Dr. 

Charles Yeung. 
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